
 

 
Through God’s love and strength all flourish 

* Achieve * Create * Know 

 

Friday 23rd May 2025          Newsletter Term 5 Week 5 
 

 

 Dear Parents/Carers 

This term has flown by and it is hard to believe that we are 

nearly into term 6. We had a lovely visit from Mr Hart, Lenny 

and baby Oscar on Monday – we all had baby cuddles and 

Lenny was very happy to be back. Wrens were delighted to 

see Mr Hart and his baby and were very happy to welcome 

back Mr Hart from his paternity leave on Thursday.  

Year 4 enjoyed their trip to the Hornby Visitor Centre on 

Monday and Tuesday. They loved looking at the models of the 

Titanic and the Spitfires and playing with the model trains. 

Some of Hawks attended St Faith’s on Thursday morning for 

the Lucas Dobson Water Safety Campaign. Life jackets were 

delivered by helicopter and donated to both schools.  If you 

are attending a water event and need to borrow a child’s life 

jacket, please let us know. More details of the campaign can 

be found here: https://www.lucasdobsonwatersafety.com/ 

On Thursday morning some of year 4/5 went to the Duke of 

York Military School to take part in a kick rounders competition 

against HUB schools. Mr Hayes was very pleased to report that 

they won all their games and won the HUB trophy – well done 

to all involved.  

Have a lovely half term break.  

Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 

 

      

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Birthdays to celebrate 

Fledglings 

Edith 

Magpies 

Kobe 

Owls 

Shanti and Lucas 

Hawks 

Isla 

  Falcons 

Jewel 

Happy birthday to Mrs 

Wilkinson!  

   

   

For children born between 1 

September 2020 and 31 

August 2021, they will be 

school starters in September 

2025. The online portal is now 

closed – please give the 

school a ring if you have 

missed the deadline. 

 

 

https://www.lucasdobsonwatersafety.com/


 

Summer Fayre 

 

Thank you so much for your generosity today with the donations for the Summer Fayre – it is 

greatly appreciated. We will need more Mystery Jars – please decorate and fill a jar for children 

to buy at the fayre and drop at the school office if you can.  

 

Thank you very much for your support. 

 
 

 

 

Fledglings Fledglings for all of the school starters in nursery for how 

sensibly they are coping with eating their lunch in the hall. 

Year R Wrens Lyanna for independently using her sounds in her writing. 

Year 1 Robins Rosie for her great moving pirate ship in art. Well done! 

Year 2 Magpies Zachary for showing impressive progress and dedication to 

starting Accelerated Reader, completing seven quizzes in just 

two weeks! Keep it up! 

Year 3 Owls Charlie for putting great effort into his presentation in his work! 

Year 4 Hawks Rex for showing sincere honesty and reflection. Well done 

Rex! You are developing your maturity with an open, 

responsible and forgiving attitude. Excellent! 

Year 5 Eagles Austin for excellent effort with his Mths work this week. Well 

done! 

Year 6 Falcons Kobe for his amazing progress he has made in reading this 

year. Well done! 

 

 

 

Week Ending 

23/05/2025 

Eagles Class 
 

97.86% 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 2nd June Children back in school for term 6 

Thursday 5th June School photos 

Monday 9th June Year 1 phonics screening in school this week 



Friday 6th June New reception talk to parents at 9am in school hall 

followed by a NELFT workshop at 10am  

Wednesday 11th June Year 5 at the Science Jamboree at Discovery Park  

Monday 16th June Year 6 Enterprise project – more details to follow  

Thursday 19th June 9am – residential talk for year 6 parents with Mr 

Churchill – in ICT suite 

Friday 20th June School Summer Fayre after school – 3.30-5.30pm 

Monday 23rd June  Diversity week in school – this will include a 

Caribbean steel pan workshop – funded by the 

PTFA on 26.6.2025 

Monday 30th June  Sports week in school – sports day on Friday 4th July 

Monday 7th July Year 6 residential at Carroty Wood (7th-9th July) 

Thursday 10th July  End of year reports to parents 

Friday 18th July Children break up for the summer holidays 

Tuesday 2nd September Children back in school for term 1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


